Jan. 10, 1975

Mrs. Mae Jones

Idaho State University
The Museum

Pocatello, Idaho 83201

Dear Mae:

Inclosed is a copy of the paper I read at the Calgary conference.
Please note from the enclosed letter from Bea Loveseth that they
wish to publish this paper. Also enclosed is a copy of instructions
for typing etc. to submit this paper.

Will you please have Earl look this paper over, make any changes he
deems necessary and then type same according to their instructions
and mail it to Calgary.

I am sorry that I am late in sending this paper but had to get it
from Rob and then came down with the flu and so am tardy. I note
that they have a deadline for receiving same of Feb. 1, 1975. Ilope
you can make it.

We are so sorry about Norm Holve and do hope that the family is

recovering from the shock. This is a great loss not only to the
family but to the department and the Unhiversity.

Thanks for the help on this paper.
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